FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NEWS FROM

GREATER MEMPHIS UNITED CHINESE ASSOCIATION (GMUCA)

Contact: Jin Yang, poplarjade@gmail.com 

              Tel: 1-800-95-GMUCA 

              Fax: 1-800-97-GMUCA

Feb. 10, 2004



Appreciate CNYF 2004 Volunteers and Performers


As the Monkey King theme show dropped the stage curtain before its audience on Feb. 6, 2004 in Germantown Houston High School Auditorium, the 2004 Chinese New Year Festival also closed with a full period.


In a two-month period starting with Beautiful China Photo Exhibit and featuring the 2004 Chinese New Year Performance Celebration, the Festival elicited more than three thousand visits from Memphians. The Festival also garnered support from the Chinese Embassy in U.S., Memphis City officials and Shelby County officials, local individuals and organizations, and famous Chinese artists in Ohio, Massachusetts and China. Of course, those who participated and volunteered in the Festival are the most valuable human resources, without whom it is impossible to make it.


The President of Greater Memphis United Chinese Association, Jiada Mo, emphasized the mission of the non-profit organization is to promote Chinese culture and education in the community. The 2004 New Year Festival is an attempt to fulfill that mission.


Wei Chen, the Chairperson of Public Relations for the 2004 CNYF Planning Committee expressed sincere thanks from the committee to those who dedicated efforts and contributions to the Festival and believed that the Festival united local Chinese. 


It is estimated that there are about 250 performers and 150 volunteers involved in the Festival. Out of the willingness to serve and give, volunteers glued the Chinese community together. May the spirit of volunteering grow and may the Year of Monkey bring in peace and prosperity. See you all in 2005.
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